The People's Kitchen Limited The Alison Centre, 56 Bath Lane Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 5SQ

t: 0191 222 0699 e: info@peopleskitchen.co.uk www.peopleskitchen.co.uk



66 We don't see through each other, we see each other through 99

Dear Children,

I am writing to thank you for sending all the food that you collected at your Harvest Festival to The People's Kitchen.

All the food that you gave us is used to prepare meals for poor and homeless people who might otherwise go hungry. Because of your generosity, they will be able to look forward to regular hot meals over the winter. We are finding that a lot more homeless people are in need of a meal so it is even more important that schools, such as yours, are able to support us at harvest time.

When you go home, please will you thank your family and, indeed, anyone who has given you support.

Yours sincerely

Robert Eldridge

Chairman of the Trustees

T. Balan

